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LUKE  1 5 : 1 1 -32  I CB



Jesus said, 
"A man had two 

sons." The younger 
son said to his 

father, 'Give me my 
share of the 

property.' So the 
father divided 

property between 
his two sons.

LUKE  1 5 : 1 1 - 1 2  I CB



A parents property 
usually gets divided 
up when they die. 
How do you think 

the father felt when 
his son asked for his 

half early?



Then the younger 
son gathered up all 
that was his and 

left. He traveled far 
away to another 
country. There he 

wasted his money in 
foolish living.

LUKE  1 5 : 1 3  I CB



If you were given 
one million dollars, 
where would you 

travel to? 
How would you 

spend that money?



He spent everything 
that he had. Soon 

after that, the land 
became very dry, 
and there was no 

rain. There was not 
enough food to eat 
anywhere in the 

country. The son was 
hungry and needed 

money.
LUKE  1 5 : 1 4  I CB



What do you think 
the son felt like 

when he ran out of 
money and didn't 
have food to eat?

When was the last 
time you were really 

scared?



So he got a job with 
one of the citizens 

there. The man sent 
the son into the 

fields to feed pigs. 
The son was so 

hungry that he was 
willing to eat the 

pigs food. But no one 
gave him anything.

LUKE  1 5 : 1 5 - 16  I CB



What do you think 
pigs food looks like? 
Tastes like? Smells 
like? How hungry 

would you have to be 
to want to eat pig 

food?



The son realized that 
he had been very 
foolish. He though, 
'All of my father's 

servants have plenty 
of food. But I am 

here, almost dying 
with hunger.

LUKE  1 5 : 1 7  I CB



Has there ever been 
a time you did 

something foolish? 
What was that like? 
Do you understand 

how the son is 
feeling right now?



I will leave and 
return to my father. 

I'll say to him: 
Father, I have sinned 

against God and 
against you. I am 

not good enough to 
be called your son. 
But let me be like 

one of your servants.
LUKE  1 5 : 18 - 19  I CB



Has there ever been 
a time when you 
didn't feel like you 
were good enough? 
What happened? 

How did it make you 
feel?



So the son left and 
went to his father. 
While the son was 
still a long way off, 
his father saw him 
coming. He felt sorry 
for his son. So the 
father ran to him 
and hugged and 

kissed him.
LUKE  1 5 :20  I CB



What do you think 
the son was 

expecting his father 
to say to him? Do 
you think he was 
surprised when he 

ran up to him to hug 
and kiss him?



The son said, 'Father, 
I have sinned 

against God and 
against you. I am 

not good enough to 
be called your son.'

LUKE  1 5 :2 1  I CB



Do you think it took 
courage for the son 

to go back to his 
father and say that? 

Why?



But the father said 
to his servants, 
'Hurry! Bring the 

best clothes and put 
them on him. Also 
put a ring on his 

finger and sandals 
on his feet...

LUKE  1 5 :22  I CB



Is this what you 
were expecting to 

happen? 
Why do you think 
the father treated 
the son this way 

when he returned? 



'...Get our fat calf and 
kill it. Then we can 
have a feast and 
celebrate! My son 
was dead, but now 
he is alive again! He 
was lost, but now he 

is found!' So they 
began to celebrate.

LUKE  1 5 :23 -24  I CB



Why do you think 
the father didn't get 

mad but instead 
threw a party for 
his son who came 

home? 



The older son was in 
the field. As he came 
closer to the house, 
he heard the sound 

of music and 
dancing. So he called 

to one of the 
servants and asked, 
'What does this all 

mean?'
LUKE  1 5 :25 -26  I CB



Why do you think 
the older son chose 
to stay home at the 

beginning of the 
story, when his 
brother chose to 

leave?



The servant said, 
'Your brother has 
come back. Your 

father killed the fat 
calf to eat because 
your brother has 
come home safely!'

LUKE  1 5 :27  I CB



Have you ever been 
away from home for 

a long trip?
What does it feel 

like to be back home 
again?



The older son was 
angry and would not 
go in to the feast. So 
his father went out 
and begged him to 

come in. 
LUKE  1 5 :28  I CB



The older brother 
was so angry that 
he didn't even go to 
the party to see his 
brother. Why do you 

think he was so 
mad?



The son said to his 
father, 'I have served 
you like a slave for 
many years! I have 
always obeyed your 
commands. But you 
never even killed a 
young goat for me 

to have a feast with 
my friends.'

LUKE  1 5 :29  I CB



Do you think that 
the father loved the 
son who stayed and 
worked hard more 
than the one who 

took the money and 
left? Why?



'...But your other son 
has wasted all your 
money on foolish 
things. Then he 

comes home and 
you kill the fat calf 

for him!'
LUKE  1 5 :30  I CB



Have you ever 
compared yourself 

to someone else? Do 
you think that God 
compares you to 

other people?



The father said to 
him, 'Son, you are 

always with me. All 
that I have is yours. 
We had to celebrate 

and be happy 
because your 

brother was dead, 
but now his is alive. 
He was lost, but now 

he is found.'
LUKE  1 5 :3 1 -32  I CB



What does this 
story teach you 

about God's love for 
us?



We hope you join us this summer 

at Glacier View Ranch as we go 

on a journey to understand what 

it really means to be "Home."

Cub Camp | June 16 to 23

Junior Camp | June 23 to 30

Family Camp | June 30 to July 7

Tween Camp | July 7 to 14

Teen Outpost | July 7 to 14

Teen Camp | July 14 to 21

MSR Camp | July 21 to 28



Camp Registration

rmcyouth.org/camp

Questions? 

We're happy to help!

 

Office: (303) 773-3664

 

Email: youth@rmcsda.org

 

The Youth Department Team,




